
2007-2008 
Keshequa Central School Bus Routes 

 
 

In the “2007 Bus Routes” document are the morning bus routes for the start of the 2007-08 
school year.  As in the past, some of the afternoon runs will be a little different.  These routes are 
current as of the time they were sent to the press. Bus drivers, bus numbers and routes are subject to 
change as needed.  This year changes to bus routes are minimal.  In most cases drivers and buses 
will be the same and route times will be similar to last year.  All students have been assigned to the 
bus that services their home unless a Childcare Transportation Request Form was turned in to the 
transportation office in July as required.  All other transportation arrangements need to be cleared 
through the transportation office per the district’s Childcare Policy. 

 
As usual changes were made in bus routes to balance loads as needed.  Please have your 

child at the bus stop at least ten minutes early for the first few days of school because routes are 
unsettled.  Elementary students who walk to the Nunda bus circle to ride a bus to Dalton should be at 
the bus circle between 7:45 and 7:50 am.  If you drive your child(ren) to school please drop them off 
in front of the school buildings.  The school bus circles must be kept clear for buses to unload.  
Remember it is unlawful to pass a stopped school bus when the red lights at the top front and 
rear are flashing, even on school grounds. 
 
 If you have any questions regarding transportation arrangements for your child(ren), please 
contact Ivan Beardsley, Transportation Supervisor, at the Keshequa Bus Garage.  The telephone 
number at the garage is 476-5789. 
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